
  
 

 

North Wales Safeguarding Children’s Board 

Key Messages from the Meeting held on: 

Tuesday 20th February 2024 

The Board received and discussed the following updates/ 
reports: 

• A presentation from CIW on the findings from the 
Rapid Review of Child Protection arrangements in 
Wales.  

 

• Board members participated in Virtual Reality Training 
which involved safeguarding scenarios.  

 

• An update was provided regarding the current position 
regarding Child Practice reviews in North Wales.  

 

• A further update was provided on the Single Unified 
Safeguarding Review process in Wales which will now be 
started in September 2024 
 

 


